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In July I provided a progress report on the work of the Independent Commission on the 
Constitutional Future of Wales and undertook to provide a further report in the autumn.  
 
Information on the Commission’s work can be found in the most recent progress report 
received from the Co-chairs.  
 
The First Minister, the leader of Plaid Cymru and I recently met the Co-chairs to discuss 
their work. They advised that they are on track to deliver their interim report by the end of 
this year. I will provide members again with a further update after receipt of that report.  
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